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Galena Park ISD Recognizes Microsoft TEALS at October Board Meeting 

Houston, Texas: At the October 10th Galena Park ISD (GPISD) Board of Trustees meeting, GPISD 
recognized Microsoft Technology Education and Literacy in Schools (TEALS) for their partnership 
with the GPISD Career and Technical Education (CTE) program. 

Technology Education and Literacy in Schools (TEALS) is a Microsoft philanthropic program 
that builds sustainable Computer Science (CS) programs in high schools. They focus on serving 
underrepresented communities in the Computer Science industry. The TEALS program provides 
industry professionals and volunteers to work with teachers to present computer science 
curriculum to students.
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GPISD students are expanding their knowledge in coding, software development, engineering, and 
programming.

A plaque was presented to a Microsoft Technology Education and Literacy in Schools (TEALS) 
representative on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools. 
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Pictured (left to right): Dr. Joe Coleman, NSSHS principal; Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of 
Schools; Mrs. Norma Hernandez, GPISD Board of Trustees Secretary; two Microsoft 
representatives; Ms. Nathalie Pante, NSSHS teacher; Mr. Toby Castro, CTE Director
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